
From: William Brennan
To: Kristin Thirion
Cc: Laura Godette (Clerks VH)
Subject: Public Works employees appointment
Date: Friday, September 13, 2019 3:36:28 PM

Hi Kristin,

FYI I will be abstaining from voting on the appointment of one of the new public works
employees as he is my Niece’s husband. I have spoken with Village Attorney Pat Connelly
and he advised he didn’t think it was a conflict of interest but was looking into it. I have
decided out of an abundance of caution to abstain anyways regardless of what he finds out.
Please let me know if you need anything else from me.

Thanks so much and have a good weekend!! 

William Brennan
Village Trustee
(708) 444-5017 | wbrennan@tinleypark.org
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